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PĀNUI 
25 October 2023

                                 HERE WE GO - big game on Sunday!!   

                                      GO THE ALL BLACKS 
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SPORTS NEWS : 
ATHLETICS 2023 - 
SENIOR ATHLETICS  Wednesday  25 October  9.30am 
Unfortunately due to the rain, todays athletics was postponed. 
Details of how these will be held now will be sent later. 
JUNIOR ATHLETICS  Wednesday  1 November 9.30am 
The students have been training hard for this years athletics. 
Whanau are all welcome to attend and cheer our athletes on.

Whaea Bonnie and her husband John are in Toronto, Canada at the moment.  
How cool are the buildings on the water front.



LIGHT PARTY - 
Take the kids down to the 
Greerton Church for a fun 
and safe alternative to 
door knocking this 
Halloween - 31 October 

SUMMER HATS : 
The hat order has arrived so we now have 
a good supply of all sizes. 
All hats are $20 and available from the 
school office. 
A reminder that students must have a hat 
during Term 1 and Term 4 if they want to 
play outside in the sun. 
Students without hats are restricted to 
shaded areas.

WHAT IS SCHOOL DOCS - 
School Docs in an online Policy and Procedure service for schools. 
Merivale School uses this system and the site is live and available to all school staff and 
parents. Our school has a subscription with School Docs to maintain, update and review 
our policies.  
These policies and procedures are tailored to our school and follow the Ministry of 
Education guidelines. 
If you would like to visit our site at anytime you can access it as follows -  
Go to schooldocs.co.nz https://www.schooldocs.co.nz/ 
Click on Dashboard (top right corner) 
Enter our school MOE number 1825 and the password 959adn 
- from here go to My SchoolDocs site for access to our policies and procedures.

http://schooldocs.co.nz
https://www.schooldocs.co.nz/
http://schooldocs.co.nz
https://www.schooldocs.co.nz/


Term 4: Week 3                    25 October 2023              

PHOTOLIFE :  
The photographers were in school last week taking 
class photos, everyones individual photos and sibling 
photos for those of you who ordered them. 
Over the next couple of weeks they will send out 
keycodes so you are able to order  
photos online. 
We will let you know when the key codes are ready 
and you will then be able to order whatever photos 
you want …. at any time. 

Tena Koutou Parents, Caregivers & Whanau, 

Wet weather has put a hold on a few events this week.  
However, we intend to make alternative arrangements to ensure coverage.   
There are a couple of notices to be aware of this week.   
Remember to call the office if you are needing any clarification of  
Te Kura o Tutarawananga happenings. 

Senior Athletics (Y4 - Y6).   
Unfortunately this was postponed today.   
We are looking at alternative dates but we may have to spread events out over the coming 
days to ensure that we get our senior results into the West Cluster Athletics competition for 
consideration.   
Details will be sent at a later date. 

Junior Athletics (NE - Y3).   
This event for our junior school will take place next  
Wednesday 1 November at 9.30am.   
All whanau are welcome to attend.  

Vaping, Smoking and Dogs.   
A reminder that these are not permitted on school grounds due to Health and Safety 
regulations at our kura.   
If you have any queries, please contact the office. 

School Use After Hours.   
We encourage our kura to be used outside of school hours by our community.  
Unfortunately we have had a few unwanted visitors displaying antisocial behaviour while 
onsite.  Our cameras have recorded several incidents in the past few weeks.   
We encourage and remind our students, whanau and community to please make good 
choices while on school grounds.  

Afterschool Programme.   
Just a reminder to parents and caregivers who use this service that students who go to the 
afterschool programme must stay there and not wander around the school or down to the 
shop.  We have had to remind several students that they must stay with Matua Dave and 
the Community Centre team at that time.   
Please help us by reinforcing this at home. 

Nga mihi 
Matua Tom 


